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CPQA Program Guidance on COVID-19 Pandemic: 

The CPQA Program is continuing to provide regular services during the emergency response period. 

Please note that, due to the emergency response regarding COVID-19, the CPQA has suspended all in-

laboratory operations, including the shipment of proficiency testing materials for Rd 45. The situation is 

being monitored closely and decisions to resume regular in-laboratory operations and shipment of Rd 45 

PT materials will be made accordingly.  

**All other CPQA programs and services remain operational,** including the AVR/SOP Peer Review 

Program, the CPQA online tutorials for Clinical Pharmacology Study Conduct and for Bioanalytical 

Method Validation, and the CPQASupport email mechanism.  

Please contact CPQASupport@fstrf.org with any questions or concerns. 
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